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Heller Grills Nominee Rosekind on Future of NHTSA

(Washington, DC) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller spoke at the Commerce Committee hearing addressing the nomination of Mark Rosekind to be administrator of the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, along with two other nominations. More specifically, Heller emphasized the importance of Americans knowing they are safe in their vehicles and of employees of NHTSA having proper knowledge of technological features in these cars to ensure safety for consumers. 
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Click here to watch video.
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